

# Foxhills

## Golf Club Committee

### Minutes of Committee Meeting Held on Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> May 2022

#### IN ATTENDANCE

Martin Brebner	Captain
Mike Wraight	Handicaps
Ammar Grewal	
Phil Burnham	
Ian Howick	
David Stringer	
Mark Jacob	
Sean Graham	Foxhills

#### APOLOGIES

Sue Eggleton	Vice Captain
Don McIntosh	Treasurer
Sarah Hoesli	Handicaps
Anne Sharp	

#### MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

The minutes of the previous meeting were tabled by the captain, proposed by Phil Burnham and seconded by Ammar Grewal. They were accepted unanimously as a true record of the meeting.

#### MATTERS ARISING

There were no matters arising

#### CAPTAINS REPORT AND BUSINESS

##### Upcoming Competitions

The upcoming competitions were discussed including the Club Championships. It was also agreed by a majority vote that matches at other clubs would count towards the minimum 3 qualifying rounds to be eligible.

##### Captain's Away Trip

The Captain reported that the away trip to Southport was fully subscribed with 15 Foxhills members and 1 Foxhills Staff Member attending.

##### Ipad for Golf Genius

It was agreed that Don would purchase a new iPad and bracket for use as a score input terminal in the Pro Shop.

## **FOXHILLS MANAGEMENT REPORT**

Sean updated the Committee on the continuing work to the courses and confirmed range renovations were scheduled for 9<sup>th</sup> May. A temporary range would be set up on the Manor course while works are in progress.

The Tag Data project is proceeding and Sean agreed to update the Committee at the next meeting.

Mike commented that there are still some problems out on the courses, in particular bunker raking and condition of the greens.

Ian asked about the gravel border down the side of the fairway on the 10<sup>th</sup> of Bernard Hunt and Sean confirmed that was being dealt with.

## **COMPETITION CHAIR REPORT**

Sue's report is attached, together with a report on the Summer Pairs competitions.

## **EXTERNAL COMPETITIONS**

Ammar sent an update to members via HowDidIDo and a copy is attached.

## **ANY OTHER BUSINESS**

Ammar put forward an idea for a Club vs Committee Competition to raise the profile of the Committee. This could be arranged in the run up to the AGM to see if we can get additional volunteers.

## **NEXT MEETING**

Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> June 2022, 7.30pm in the Manor House Board Room

## ***TO DO LIST***

*Posters for course etiquette*

*Phil and Captain*

*Look at suitable date for 5 day "championship"*

*David*

*Communication for All Winners Day*

*Sue*